BLACK-THROATED GREEN WARBLER - A mid-summer sighting was recorded near
Sumter, S.C., on 12 July by Evelyn Dabbs, Elizabeth and Robert Teulings.

CERULEAN WARBLER - In Wake County, N.C., near Raleigh, two were seen on 19
August and one on 20 August by Jeanne Halsey.

BAY-BREASTED WARBLER - One found at Folly Beach, S.C., on 25 October by
Kenneth Able and Sidney Gauthreaux was an unusual coastal record.

CONNECTICUT WARBLER - An early fall transient was banded on 18 August at
Hillsborough, N.C., by Charles Blake. Two were found dead at the WUNC television
tower on Terrell’s Mountain, Chatham Co., N.C., on 28 September by Wiley Sanders
and Wallace Patterson (specimens to the State Museum). Another bird was banded
at Chapel Hill on 3 October by Elizabeth and Robert Teulings.

MOURNING WARBLER - One was banded by Eloise F. Potter on 11 September at
Zebulon, N.C.

WESTERN TANAGER - One was carefully identified by Wendell Smith at North
Wilkesboro, N.C., on 22 September.

DICKCISSEL - One was found at the CBC Sanctuary near Tryon, N.C., on 11 October
by Gerald Knighton, Calvin Zippler, and Ray Holzworth. At Raleigh one was seen
on 31 October by Robert Hader, and another was observed at Pea Island on 15
November by Elizabeth and Robert Teulings.

LARK BUNTING - A female was seen on repeated occasions between 8 and 10
September near Wanchese on Roanoke Island, N.C., by Marcia Lakeman, Marcia
Nelson, and Gene Evans.

HENSLOW’S SPARROW - Several were found dead at the WECT television tower near
Singletary Lake in Bladen County, N.C., on 30 October by Jay Carter. The
specimens are deposited in the collection of the University of North Carolina at
Wilmington.

LARK SPARROW - One was seen at Hungtington Beach State Park, Georgetown Co.,
S.C., on 30 August by F.M. Probst. Ted Beckett reported seeing two others at Bull’s
Island in the Cape Romain N.W.R. on 27 September and two at Magnolia Gardens
near Charleston on 29 September.

CLAY-COLORED SPARROW - Two were observed at close range on Bodie Island, 6
October, by Carl W. Carlson.

LINCOLN’S SPARROW - Single birds were observed at Raleigh on 10 October by
Robert Hader and 26 October by Harry LeGrand. At Chapel Hill, four birds were
banded by Elizabeth and Robert Teulings, two on 3 October, one on 17 October,
and one on 24 October.

CORRECTION—Photographs in the December 1970 Chat attributed to Geraldine
Cox (cover, page 91) were taken by Dale Lewis, author of the paper “Summer
Birds at a Coastal Marsh Impoundment in North Carolina.” To prevent future
errors involving photographs, contributors are requested to indicate on each
photo the name of the photographer, subject, and top. Marking the top is par-
ticularly important if the subject is a nest or a scene reflected in water.—ED.
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